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March 1, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

The Nutter Fort Fire Department was recently reevaluated for their updated Public Protection
Classification (PPC) by the Insurance Services Office, Inc. (ISO), headquartered in Mt. Laurel, NJ. As of
March 2022, the ISO concluded its review of the fire suppression features being provided by the Nutter
Fort Fire Department. The resulting community classification by the ISO is Class 02/2X. The
previous rating that the fire department was held under was a Class 03.

According to the ISO Mitigation website (www.isomitigation.com), ISO collects information on

municipal fire-protection efforts in communities through the United States. A Public Protection
Classification from 1 to 10 is then assigned upon each department’s review. Class 1 generally represents
superior property fire protection (best rating) and Class 10 indicates that the area’s fire suppression
program doesn’t meet ISO’s minimum criteria (worst rating).

If you should have any further questions regarding this updated and improved classification of
Class 02/2X by the ISO for the Nutter Fort Fire Department, please feel free to contact Chief Jeremy

Haddix at 304-622-5001.

Sincerely,
eremy Haddix
Chief

Nutter Fort Fire Department
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